
In 2023, House Bill 2805 directed the Oregon
Government Ethics Commission to enforce our
public meeting laws but did not give it the
power to issue advisory opinions to help
public officials and public bodies to comply
with the law. 

HB 4117

TECHNICAL FIX:  
Oregon Government Ethics 
Commission Advisory
Authority

What will HB 4117 do?
HB 4117 would give the Oregon Government
Ethics Commission explicit authority to
provide guidance and advisory opinions at the
request of public officials.
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